
Reminder: Aramark to Host Analyst Day

December 6, 2021

PHILADELPHIA--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Dec. 6, 2021-- Aramark (NYSE:ARMK), a global leader in food, facilities management and uniforms, provided
additional details for the Company’s upcoming Analyst Day to be held on Thursday, December 9, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. ET. For participants joining
remotely, the live video webcast can be accessed through the Investor Relations section of the Aramark website at www.aramark.com. A replay of the
video webcast and related materials will be available through the Archives section of the same website.

John Zillmer, Chief Executive Officer, and Tom Ondrof, Chief Financial Officer, along with other business leaders, will review the Company’s
performance milestones to-date as well as the strategic framework for Aramark’s next phase of transformation and growth.

About Aramark

Aramark (NYSE: ARMK) proudly serves the world’s leading educational institutions, Fortune 500 companies, world champion sports teams, prominent
healthcare providers, iconic destinations and cultural attractions, and numerous municipalities in 19 countries around the world with food, facilities, and
uniform services. Because our culture is rooted in service, our employees strive to do great things for each other, our partners, our communities, and
our planet. Aramark has been named to DiversityInc’s “Top 50 Companies for Diversity” list, the Forbes list of “America’s Best Employers for Diversity,”
the Human Rights Campaign Foundation’s “Best Place to Work for LGBTQ Equality” and scored 100% on the Disability Equality Index. Learn more at
www.aramark.com and connect with us on Facebook, Twitter, and LinkedIn.

View source version on businesswire.com: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20211206005227/en/

Inquiries
Felise Glantz Kissell (215) 409-7287
Kissell-Felise@aramark.com

Scott Sullivan (215) 238-3953
Sullivan-Scott1@aramark.com

Source: Aramark

https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aramark.com&esheet=52545088&newsitemid=20211206005227&lan=en-US&anchor=www.aramark.com&index=1&md5=ca9bb1e3a3cf2985b2f3a20701e56f5b
https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aramark.com%2F&esheet=52545088&newsitemid=20211206005227&lan=en-US&anchor=www.aramark.com&index=2&md5=b2717a8c7e77112ae08215d51e9dac43
https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Faramark&esheet=52545088&newsitemid=20211206005227&lan=en-US&anchor=Facebook&index=3&md5=a2359ae90fd56d5cab111f10853340e6
https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Faramark&esheet=52545088&newsitemid=20211206005227&lan=en-US&anchor=Twitter&index=4&md5=10906eccc8505e09e506095205ef6b25
https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.linkedin.com%2Fcompany%2Faramark%2F&esheet=52545088&newsitemid=20211206005227&lan=en-US&anchor=LinkedIn&index=5&md5=733cca44f16847717b0822a41627e40d
http://businesswire.com/
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20211206005227/en/
mailto:Kissell-Felise@aramark.com
mailto:Sullivan-Scott1@aramark.com

